
 
 

 

 

 

The children will be in their new 

classes on Thursday and Friday next 

week. 

Please continue to read with your 

children over the summer holidays  

 

 

 

 

 
We have come to the end of the year. 

The children have adapted so well to 

their new school and now they will be 

role models for the new Year 3 

children. Thank you for your support- 

the teachers and staff work 

incredibly hard for your children and 

your support when things go wrong 

and right is appreciated.  

In the last maths lessons we are 

making sure that children can use 

column addition and column 

subtraction. If you want, you could 

give the children a few questions to 

do over the summer so that they can 

impress their new teachers in 

September 

The children are finishing their WW2 

topic with some art work based on the 

work of Graham Sutherland. Graham 

Sutherland was a surrealist artist and 

was commissioned to be a war artist 

during the Second World War. He also 

painted a portrait of Churchill. The 

former Prime minster hated the 

painting and Churchill’s wife destroyed 

it after his death. We are hoping the 

children’s work will be appreciated and 

certainly not destroyed! 

 

We have come to our last English 

topic of the year. It has been great 

to see how far the children’s writing 

has come this year. When you get 

their books – look at the first few 

pieces and the then compare with the 

last few and you’ll see all the progress 

that has been made. Our last piece of 

English centres around a balanced 

argument on whether during the war 

the local parks should have been dug 

up and turned into vegetable patches. 


